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29 July 2021 
 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10653 
 
I refer to your email dated 2 July 2021 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 
from Canterbury DHB. Specifically: 
 

• Please also release the EY Taskforce Programme Support Phase 2.  
 
Regional Planning Framework Development – Phase two: Ernst Young were not asked to deliver a report, but it 
was agreed that they would utilise their access to the national datasets to support the development of a data 
visualisation tool for the South Island. 
 
Therefore the ‘Phase Two’ element was the product developed to allow SI DHBs to interrogate the dataset at a 
range of levels to support local, but more particularly regional level analysis and decision making around services.  
The toolset is made available to the DHB analysts as well as the SI Alliance Programme Office. 
 
We are therefore declining your request pursuant to section 18(e) of the Official Information Act i.e. “A document 
containing the information requested does not exist”.  
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 
website after your receipt of this response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tracey Maisey 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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